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U.S. Department of Energy NOTICE 
Washington, D.C. 

 
 
 Approved:  2-10-06 
 Expires:  8-10-06 
  
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF DOE DIRECTIVES  
 
Effective immediately, the following Directives are canceled. 
 
DOE G 426.1-1, Recruiting, Hiring, and Retaining High-Quality Technical Staff, dated 12-10-98  
DOE G 3305.1, Senior Executive Service Personnel Guide, dated 1-12-95 
DOE G 3710.1, Department of Energy Labor-Management Relations, dated 1-12-95 

 
The Office of Human Capital Management has determined that these directives are no longer 
current and necessary. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the cancellation of these directives, please contact Rita 
Franklin at 202-586-5610. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE SECRETARY OF ENERGY: 
 
 
 
 BRIAN D. COSTLOW, Director 
 Office of Administration 
 Office of Management 
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